
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 Seal CEP Primary 
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uk 

Executive Headteacher – Mrs Liz Mitchell 

exechead@inspirefederation.co.uk 

Head of School – Mrs Tamsin Jones 

Sealheadofschool@inspirefederation.co.uk 

                                          
 20th Oct 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have planned a trip to the London Eye in on Wednesday 8th November 2023 for Year 3 children 

in both Foxes and Otters classes. The trip to the London Eye is the hook into our Geography 

experience where the children will be learning about comparing the different regions of London and 

the South East with The Orkney Islands in Scotland.   

 

The children will travel by train from Sevenoaks train station to London Charing Cross at 9:27am. 

Please can you ensure that you arrive at the train station with your child no later than 9:10am to 

give us plenty of time to register the children and make our way to the platform. We will be 

returning on the 14:08pm train from London Charing Cross back to Sevenoaks train station at 

14:42pm where you will collect your child. Children that go to breakfast club and after school club 

will travel to and from the station by the school’s mini bus.   

 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch, no nuts please, and a water bottle.  

 

If your child is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch can be supplied by the kitchen. Please 

email office@inspirefederation.co.uk by Monday 30th October if you would like your child to 

receive a packed lunch on this day for the trip. Please ensure your child brings their own drink.  

 

Please do not send spending money with your child. 

 

The cost of the trip is £14.50 which is payable via the MCAS app. Please can we kindly ask for 

payment to be received by Monday 30th October 2023. 

 

If you have any questions, please let us know. 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Lucas and Miss Jessey 

Year 3 Teachers 
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